
Dear Pastors, Partners, and Praying Friends,      

February in Review: 

    I cannot believe how quickly February passed by! God greatly blessed the ministry in Bolivia 
this past month! I was able to meet with two young ladies several times during the month for 
discipleship. I love to see how they are learning more about God and to see Him working in their 
lives and hearts. Please pray for these young ladies, that they will continue to grow in their 
understanding of the Bible and that God would continue to work in their lives.  
   To start off the month, we had our monthly ladies meeting at the church in Chiquicollo. There 
were about 15 ladies that attended. We are doing a book study this year with the ladies about the 
lies that we believe as women and the truth that will set us free. We did a canvas painting and 
focused on Galatians 5:1 and how Christ has set us free. Would you pray for the ladies in the 
church, that as we learn more about God’s truth, they will be set free from the lies that they 
have been believing? 
   In February, we also had a Ladies Retreat, with all four churches in the ministry in Bolivia. 
There were many wonderful lessons on different areas where we can focus on in our lives and 
walks with Christ. I was able to teach a class for the single ladies on the importance of self-
discipline in our Christian lives. Please pray the women in the churches here in Bolivia.  
   I was also able to make a quick trip back to the States at the end of the month. I am so glad that 
I was able to attend the Abide Conference held at Vision Baptist Missions. It was a wonderful 
day, where I was able to glean from the Word of God and be refreshed from the different 
teachings and filled with fellowship from other ladies and missionaries. I also visited my home 
church and updated them about the ministry in Bolivia. Despite being sick for the whole trip, 
God blessed with a much needed time of rest as I visited my family and was able to reconnect 
with people I haven’t seen in awhile. 
Coming up in March: 

   Coming up this month, we will be celebrating Father’s Day with a cook out at the church for 
the men, and at the end of the month we will be having a special movie night for Easter. Thank 
you so much for all of your prayers for the ministry here in Bolivia! I am so blessed to be 
apart of the ministry here, and that is only possible through your faithful prayers.

Praise: 
• Continuing discipleship with 2 young ladies
• A wonderful ladies retreat
• A safe trip back to the States to visit family

Prayer: 
• For the ladies in the church in Chiquicollo
• For the upcoming events this month
• For the church in Chiquicollo to continue to 

grow
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